

St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD

- t. 0161 912 2906 | text. 07860 005 074
- e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

Monday 15th May 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

PTA and Upcoming Fundraising Events

Thank you to the parents/carers who attended the PTA meeting on Thursday evening. It was great to talk through ideas on how we can fund-raise for the school. Our main aim is to raise funds so we can provide our children with new experiences such as a pantomime visiting the school and improving our outdoor area.

It was decided that we will hold a Family Picnic on the playground. This will take place on Sunday 9th July from 2pm – 6pm. In the coming weeks, there will be more details to follow; it would be lovely to see you all there supporting the school.

Photos

The Class Photo's took place on Friday; unfortunately not all classes had their photograph taken due to time constraints. Therefore these classes and groups will have them taken on *Friday 26th May.* (3M, 5/6J, Performing Arts and Cross Country).

PE Days

Unfortunately sometimes your child's PE Days will have to change due to a variety of circumstances. If this is the case your class will be informed as soon as possible. Please do not share messages received from the school with other classes as it causes confusion.

First Holy Communion

This Saturday, 20th May the Year 3 children will be making their First Holy Communion. We wish them and their families a happy and holy day.

Reminders

Dates for your diary are on the school website and placed on the school calendar.

Yours sincerely

Mr Smith and Mrs Atherton





